March 27, 2021

Name
Address
City, State, ZIP

Dear 5

We are writing on behalf of Aromas 4-H club to tell you about the Big Day Of
Giving fundraiser scheduled for April 10, 2021. The financial pledges and
donations collected on this day help support the Monterey County 4-H Youth
Development Program which ultimately supports the youth of Aromas 4-H.

The Monterey County 4-H Program reaches more than 700 young people in over
15 Community Clubs. This trusted program has served so many members of our
agricultural community and is continuing to serve our youth who face unique
challenges in today’s world.

Your financial gift will have a profound impact in providing exciting and fulfilling
opportunities for youth to explore their interests and develop skills in leadership,
public speaking, citizenship, as well as skills in science, technology, engineering,
healthy living and many aspects of agriculture.

Our first Monterey County 4-H Big Day of Giving will be held on 4-10-21. Please
consider sending in your 100% tax-deductible donation. Enclosed you will find
ways you can contribute.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Ariana Alvarez & Lauryn Perez
Aromas 4-H Secretaries

Jacque Palmer
Aromas 4-H Community Leader

This letter sent to Aromas Eagles, Grange and community members.



